
Please support HOUSE BILL 1532.  It is a well-known fact that if the non-
public schools in the Bismarck-Mandan community did not exist, it would 
put a huge burden on the Bismarck and Mandan public school systems to 
take on hundreds of more students.  Those of us who willingly pay dearly 
out of our pocket for a parochial education of our children should be entitled 
to claim a tuition reimbursement of the costs involved. Please do your best 
to make this work.  
  
Thank you.  
 


